
Date:  January 4, 2023 
 
To:  Chairperson and Members 
  Norman Planning Commission 
 
From:  Lora Hoggatt, Planning Services Manager 
 
Subject: Planning Commission, January 11, 2024 

Regarding Agenda Items 12-14, Hampton Investments Group 
Resolution R-2324-104, Ordinance O-2324-38, and Preliminary Plat PP-
2324-13 
NORMAN 2025 Land Use & Transportation Plan from Low Density 
Residential Designation to Office Designation; Rezoning from PUD, 
Planned Unit Development, to SPUD, Simple Planned Unit 
Development, and Preliminary Plat 

 
 
The applicant, Hampton Investments Group, is requesting a postponement to the 
February 8, 2024, Planning Commission meeting to allow for further review of the 
proposal.  
 
 
cc: Jane Hudson, Planning Director 
 
 
  
 
 


